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Comments: This new development has far too many impacts to the environment, water quality and integrity of the
historical presence. This area is very pristine and will not sustain the influx and impact of tourism. The area is a
main access point for the Bob Marshall and will have long lasting degradation to quality of this ecosystem. We
must maintain the character of this area and not turn it into a playground. Amusement parks can not approved on
forest land.



